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FROM THE DESK OF

JACK BUCKINGHAM

April 28, 2017

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Commissioners:

As careful consumers of increasingly scarce natural resousces, we
have taken steps to decrease our energy footprint. It is disconcert-
ing that you could endorse an AEP rate increase that would be in
effect despite our best efforts. We have installed solar panels but
the fixed fees proposed in the increase certainly will reduce what
we can save from our investment.

We urge you to reject the AEP proposal, case number 16-1852-EL-
SS0.

Sincerely,

Jock %U»Q,

Jack Buckingham
264 N. Delta Dr.
Columbus, OH 43214

Technician




